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Becky Luce, Director        May 2, 2014 
Upper Valley Community Band      
                                         
 
Dear Ms. Luce, 
 
On behalf of the Flying Tiger Historical Organization I would like to invite you and the 
Upper Valley Community Band to attend and play at the ceremonies planned for 2015 
as part of a year-long celebration to honor the 70th anniversary of the end of WW II. This 
very special commemorative event will be held at the Grand Opening of the new Flying 
Tiger Heritage Park & Museum in Guilin, China, on March 28, 2015. 
 
This museum will be the largest museum in China honoring all the American forces who 
fought for and with the Chinese against the Japanese in WW II.  It is located on the site 
of General Claire Chennault’s Command and Operations cave which was part of the 
Yang Tang airfield from which the Flying Tigers flew. 
 
For a greater understanding of the Flying Tiger Heritage Park & Museum and the Flying 
Tiger Historical Organization’s part in it, please visit our web site- 
http://www.FlyingTigerHistoricalOrganization.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
P 
 
 
President, Flying Tiger Historical Organization 
21133 Jimmersall Ln. 
Groveland, CA 95321 
209-962-5501 
Larryjobe1@gmail.com 
http://www.FlyingTigerHistoricalOrganization
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